
5th January 1938

Dear 1er. Cbmirand,

That* you so such for your kind letter

of tiie 4th January. I am looking forward bo happily to

the years #hioh lie ahea2, and I know that the welcome

I have already received from the citizens of Montreal

la the greatest possible encouragement to me as I stand

ofkm the threshold of ny Canadian life.

Toure sincerely.

C. A. Oamirend, Esq., 
Vice-President,
3.Hyman Limited,
230 St.James Street W 
MONTREAL. QUE.
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